
Lynne Jackson
Principal

Dear Share-Time Denville Campus Parents and Guardians,

Per previous correspondence, you are cordially invited to attend Back to School Night for Share-Time/2-year programs

at 400 East Main Street, Denville, NJ., Thursday, September 26, 2024, from 6-8 p.m. Students need not attend. The

mission of the Morris County Vocational School District is to provide vocational and enrichment programs that inspire

and prepare students to succeed in today’s world and pursue tomorrow’s opportunities. The evening offers

parents/guardians the opportunity to meet the highly skilled teachers, counselors, nurses, and administrators who fulfill

this mission. The evening is not for individual parent-teacher conferences. However, we are happy to accommodate

you in the future. Thank you for your cooperation.

All parents/guardians MUST create their Genesis Parent Accounts. If you have not done so, please click on

this Parent Portal LINK and follow the instructions. Additionally, please submit the required health office

documentation so your student can participate in hands-on instruction in our shops. If you have health

office-related questions, please contact our nurses via email at nurse@mcvts.org

Who? What? When? Where?

First-year

parents/guardians

Meet our Instructors 6:00 - 6:30 p.m. Classrooms/Shops

Meet our School Nurse 6:30 - 7:00 p.m. Health Office, Bldg. 4

General Session 7:00 - 7:30 p.m. Gymnasium, Bldg. 6

Meet our Library Media Specialist for Genesis

Parent Portal support and student resources 7:30 - 8:00 p.m.

Library Media Center,

Bldg. 4

Second-year

parents/guardians

General Session 6:00 - 6:30 p.m. Gymnasium, Bldg. 6

Meet our Library Media Specialist for Genesis

Parent Portal support and student resources

6:30 - 7:00 p.m. Library Media Center,

Bldg. 4

Meet our Instructors 7:00 - 7:30 p.m. Classrooms/Shops

Meet our School Nurse 7:30 - 8:00 p.m. Health Office, Bldg. 4

Please go to our “Share-Time Connection” webpage and familiarize yourself with the information provided. If you still

have questions, please complete this FORM, and we will answer your question next Thursday. See you then!

Respectfully,

400 East Main Street, Denville, NJ 07834 ● P: 973-627-4600 x243 ● F: 973-627-6979 ● JacksonL@mcvts.org ● mcvts.org
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